
Dear colleagues,  
 
The LAUC-I Executive Board and Program Committee invite you to attend our next Lunch with 
LAUC-I on The Anteater Chronicles! 
 
Annie Mar and Jackie Dooley will present an overview of Anteater Chronicles: The UC Irvine 
Story, the UCI history website developed by the University Archives as part of UCI's Fortieth 
Anniversary celebrations in 2005. In addition to reviewing the site's content and its value at 
public service desks, they will discuss the research that went into the site's development, the 
types of sources in the Archives that were consulted, and some of the technical issues that were 
confronted. 

Anteater Chronicles <http://www.lib.uci.edu/ucihistory/index.php?page=index> 

Wednesday, MARCH 15, 2006  
LL 460  
12:00 - 1:00 pm  
 
Light refreshments will be served.  
 
If the time does not coincide with your normal lunch, please be sure to obtain supervisory 
approval.  
 
As always, everyone is welcome and we hope to see you there!  
 
The LAUC-I Program Committee  
Ryan Hildebrand, Susan Lessick, Mitchell Brown, and Linda Murphy 

 


